
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michele Ritt  
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 2:05 PM 
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback <ETFSMBGIBFeedback@etf.wi.gov> 
Subject: healthcare for all 

please support healthcare for all people. people who are transgender deserve the same right to 
healthcare all other people are eligible for. 

michele ritt 
madison, wi 
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